MEETING CANCELLATION
MUNICIPAL BOARD OF CANVASS
PARTISAN PRIMARY ELECTION - AUGUST 13, 2024

NOTICE - CITY OF KENOSHA
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

In accordance with Sections 7.515, 7.53(1)(a) and 7.53(2)(d), Wisconsin Statutes, the
City of Kenosha Municipal Board of Canvassers will not convene for the August 13,
2024, Partisan Primary Election as previously noticed. No provisional ballots were
issued on Election Day. Certification of Municipal Clerk is attached.

/s/ Michelle L. Nelson, City Clerk
August 14, 2024
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